Announcements for the week of March 28 —April 3, 2021

Dispensation to End Easter Sunday

Bishop Silva announced that effective Easter Sunday, April 4 or as of the Easter Vigil, April
3, the dispensation from the obligation to attend Sunday Mass, which has been in effect
since mid-March, 2020 will end. However, anyone who is sick, may have been exposed to
anyone with Covid-19, or who has a health condition that would endanger themselves or
others by being present in church, continues to be dispensed.

Registration for Holy Week and Easter Masses

We are currently working very hard to plan Holy Week events in a safe manner. We will be
taking registrations for Holy Thursday Mass, Good Friday services, and Easter Masses just
as we did for Christmas. Please see our volunteers in front of the church to register or call
our offices during business hours.

Good Friday Collection

Every year, Holy Father asks each Catholic parish around the world to take up a Good
Friday collection to keep Christians in the Holy Land. The collection supports the work of
the Franciscans in the sacred shrines and allows them to receive pilgrims, minister to the
parishes, provide formation and education in the communities and schools, and care for
the basic needs of the people in the Holy Land. During such a difficult season, your support
is essential to their ministry. Please give generously on Good Friday.

Help Needed

Next week Saturday, we will be setting up a tent and chairs for Easter Masses. If you are
available we can really use your help. Our volunteers will begin the set up at 8 am. Hope to
see you there!



